February 1, 1952

Dr. B. A. D. Stocker
Dept. Microbiology, N.Y.U. Med
477 First Avenue
New York 16, N.Y.

Dear Bruce:

I'll need some time to think over plans based on your last letter. Meanwhile, I would appreciate it very much of you could criticize the englosed ms. We are planning to send it to J. Bact. in the very near future, in essentially the present form, plus whatever criticisms we can accomodate. [However, tables 2, 3, and 4 will be accomodated into the text].

Have you met Roger Stanier? He's leaving soon flor Paris, but right now is in Ochoa's lab in Pharmacology.

Sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg